October 11, 2000

Pamela Martin

Advanced Data Solutions LLC.
2605 Hoover Ave. Suite F
National City, California. 91950.

Dear Pamela,

We, at P3X Entertainment, wish to express our gratitude and appreciation to you and
your employees for the outstanding response and support, that Advanced Data Solutions
provided in recovering our company's entire data base and files from our crashed hard
drive. Needless to say, we were in a panic mode when I contacted you regarding this
situation, as I thought we may have lost everything when the hard drive crashed and
failed all attempts to restart. Your complete understanding of the situation and
professional resolve in finding a solution to recovering our data files certainly relieved a
lot of pressure that resulted from disk failure.

Not only did Advanced Data Solutions recover 100% of our files from the defective hard
drive, but was able to do the recovery in a very short time frame and provide the detailed
technical support we needed to set up and restore the data base back on a new hard drive.

It was a pleasure doing business with you and your company and we certainly hope you
prosper in the future.

Yl -

Web Developer
P3X Entertainment.



